
Additional supporting information - 

The County Council, in partnership with various agencies, is currently supporting a number of 
families as part of the UK Government's Afghan Locally Employed Staff (LES) Relocation Scheme. The 
scheme aims to find homes for people who were employed by the British Army to support troops in 
Afghanistan, as well as their families. 

The County Council are also supporting the governments 'Homes for Ukraine Scheme' so that 
members of the public can offer rooms in their houses to refugees fleeing the fighting in their 
country. 

Not to mention, unprecedented migration of families into Lancashire from surrounding counties. 


